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December 11, 2019

To:  Concerned Elem./Sec. School Heads of Paombong
(Though the District Supervisor)

This is to inform that the tsunami drill scheduled to take place at Sta. Cruz NHS,
Sta. Cruz Elementary School and Lantad Elementary School is being re-scheduled on
January 24, 2020 at 2:00 in the afternoon to give way for the preparation of the LGU
of Paombong for the identified permanent evacuation area.

All the other provisions of the previously issued Division Letter on the same
subject remain in effect.

For queries and other clarifications, please contact Mr. Pedro G. Lacap, Project

Development Officer 1l, Division DRRM Focal Person, at mobile number
09332411988.

For information and guidance.

Very truly yours,

Woreal/

GERMELINA H. PASCUAL, CESO V
Schools Division SUperintendent
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